
 

                                      

                                                       
 

 

 

Hyde Park Infant School 
Hyde Park Road, Mutley 

PLYMOUTH PL3 4RF 

Tel: Plymouth (01752) 225493 

www.hydepark-inf.plymouth.sch.uk email: hyde.park.infants.school@plymouth.gov.uk  

29
th

 March 2018  

 
Dear Parents, 

It has been an eventful and exciting week for all the children as they have had some very positive first hand 

experiences with the two lambs, Holly and Spot.  The lambs have now gone back to the farm and will, I am 

told, be kept as breeding ewes for the future. 

The Foundation Stage children all went on an adventure this week which involved a train trip, a coach ride, 

colour wheel explorations and a very popular egg hunt in the orchard at Cotehele.  There was lots of chatter 

from the children and they used up a lot of energy during the day.  Thank you to all the adult helpers who 

supported the trip and on the day that I went, I had a particularly good sleep that night! 

Saying goodbye 

Miss Prynne has been teaching temporarily in Sycamore class this term and now moves on to a new school in 

the City.  Miss Lynes will soon be returning to school to work alongside Mrs Razey in Sycamore Class but 

there will be a few weeks of an additional teacher supporting in Sycamore Class until Miss Lynes returns. 

For now, we thank Miss Prynne for being such a lovely teacher for the children and wish her every success in 

her new job. 

New School Dinner Menu 

The children are coming home today with a new school menu.  Please keep it handy so they can talk about the 

meal at home that they can then select at school. 

Holiday 

We break up for the Easter holiday today and the children will return on Tuesday 17
th

 April. 

This is a beautiful time of year when signs of spring are well advanced and the weather, hopefully, is getting 

warmer.  May I wish you all a very happy Easter time?  I am informed by many of the children that the Easter 

Bunny will be out and about and delivering chocolate eggs on Sunday! 

Whatever you get up to at Easter, I do hope that you have a very happy time.  I shall be out and about in my 

garden and preparing for the arrival of my nucleus of bees. 

 

Yours sincerely                                                                                                            

               
Head Teacher 
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